NOTICE OF HEARING

04 April 2023

To All Interested Parties:

Please be notified that the Resident Election Registration Board (RERB) of the
Philippine Consulate General in Milan, Italy (PCG Milan) will convene at the third floor
of the Consulate located at Viale Stelvio 71 corner Via Bernina 18, 20159 Milan, on
17 April 2023, 15:00, to hear the applications for registration, certification, transfer of
registration records, and other applications filed from the period covering 09
December 2022 to 31 March 2023.

Any interested party who would like to interpose an objection to the list may file
an opposition in writing addressed to the RERB of PCG Milan. The written opposition
may be filed via e-mail to milan.pcg@dfa.gov.ph. The last day to file an opposition is
on 10 April 2023. The List of Applicants subject to the RERB Hearing on 17 April 2023
is attached to this noti~~



























